

Jeremy W. Denning, MD J. Michael Desaloms, MD Richard H. Jackson, MD Jon A. Krumerman, MD Jason S. Taub, MD Richard L. Weiner, MD Krishna B. Satyan, MD

September 30, 2022

Dear Patients,

I have enjoyed caring for you over the last 41 years. With a lot of joy, and some sadness, I am writing to let you know of my intention to retire. My last day with Dallas Neurosurgical & Spine will be on December 30, 2022. As you know, this practice is staffed with some of the most knowledgeable and caring neurosurgeons in the country. I highly recommend that you select one of these neurosurgeons for your future neurosurgical needs. You can learn more about all our physicians by visiting DallasNeurosurgical.com/about/our-doctors/.

I understand that some of you may want to select a new physician outside of our practice. If you choose to do so, I recommend that you begin looking for a new physician as soon as possible. You may want to contact your primary care physician or your insurance company for the names of neurosurgeons accepting new patients. Please be assured that my staff and I will do everything we can to make the transition smooth and stress free.

Your medical records are confidential and will remain on file with Dallas Neurosurgical & Spine. If you choose another physician within our organization, you do not need to take any action concerning your records. If you choose a physician outside of our practice, you will need to request your medical records through our partner HealthMark. Instructions and more information are available on our website at DallasNeurosurgical.com/patient-resources/medical-records-requests/.

It has been a great pleasure meeting and caring for you all. I sincerely appreciate your friendship and loyalty. I wish you continued good health and all the best in the coming years.

Sincerely,

Richard H. Jackson, M.D.

Rfackson MD

Neurosurgeon

Dallas Neurosurgical & Spine Associates, PA

Telephone: (214)-750-3646

Fax: (214)-750-9588